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On May 18th, 2015 at approximately 4:10 am., the Acworth Police Department responded to the 
business of Lacey Drug Company at 4797 Main Street in reference to an alarm.  When officers arrived on 
scene, they found broken glass at the front door of the business.  Further investigation revealed an 
entire shelf of narcotics had been taken.  The surveillance video did not contain quality footage to obtain 
a license plate.  The video did show a silver passenger car approach the business. 
 
There appeared to be three suspects, one wearing a blue hoodie, light colored pants, possibly black or 
white shoes, black gloves and a light colored face mask.  The other two suspects were wearing gray 
hoodies, dark colored pants, possibly tan or white shoes, black gloves and face masks. 
 
Anyone with information in this case is encouraged to contact the Acworth Police Department’s Criminal 

Investigations Division at 770-974-1231. 
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